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I have been a resident of Australia since 1980.  

 
Never have we witnessed such cruelty to our wildlife.  
 

The people in Government now seem determined to eradicate our animals our way of life and 
beauty of this country.  
 
I feel ashamed to be living in such a cruel country.  
More protection of kangaroos, koalas, brumbies, you name it needs to happen. 


